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9 March 2022

Resignation of General Manager

At the Extraordinary Meeting of Council held Wednesday, 9th March, 2022 Council resolved to
accept the resignation of its General Manager, Phillip McMurray.

Due to the confidential nature of the matter no additional information will be provided.

Further media enquiries should be directed to Cr Charlie Sheahan, Mayor through Marianne
Mclnerney, Executive Assistant to the General Manager and Mayor on 1300 459 689.
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